
March 4, 2021 

 

______________________________ 

Student Name 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Hello.  As we approach the end of our fourth marking period, we are beginning to focus on our 

plans for our graduation ceremony on June 7.  (The rain date is June 8.)  It has been brought to 

my attention that your child is in jeopardy of not graduating with the Class of 2021.   

 

Graduation is a tremendous milestone.  However, it is one that has to be earned.  Please know 

that we value this tradition and do not permit any student who has not earned the appropriate 

number of credits to take part in the ceremony.  In many cases this year, the reason for failure is 

attendance, work completion, and school attendance while virtual.  I implore you to contact your 

child’s guidance counselor to make an appointment for either an in-person meeting, a telephone 

conference, or an online / virtual meeting.   

 

We will accommodate any and all requests.  Mrs. Schaffer can be reached at 610 826-3155  

extension 2227.  I can be reached at the same number - extension 2214.   

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paula A. Husar 

Principal 

 

 

cc: Maggie Schaffer – Guidance Counselor 

Jamie Schuler – Assistant to the Superintendent for Curriculum, Instruction, and HR 

 


